
Parbold Branch Open Day 2019

100 years ago the Bauhaus was established in Germany in 1919, and was a 
most influential force in post war art and design. The artists working there are 
still influencing our world today . So, with this in mind, Parbold branch used 
the Bauhaus Centenary as a linking theme for our open day 
Leading up to this event on May 11th we had several ‘hands on ‘ sessions 
where we experimented with techniques and design ideas. Our members 
produced a wide range of art and artefacts , some with a strong Bauhaus 
influence, for sale and exhibition, and which showed off their wonderful skills 
and ideas. 
On the day we had traders in, selling everything a textile junkie could want, 
demonstrations of spinning, weaving, lace making, machine embroidery and 
hand stitched embroidery. Visitors were encouraged to ‘have a go’ at these 
different skills as well as learn from watching and listening. 
Needless to say we had refreshments with wonderful cakes - essential for 
such events and proving we cake bake as well as sew! 
The Parbold members are a real team who all worked hard to make 
everything run like clockwork and put on an excellent show. 
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